
 

Bounty of Bethlehem Seeks New Director to Lead a 
Cherished Holiday Tradition 

For more than four decades, the community has gathered in the true 
spirit of the season to host Bounty of Bethlehem, a warm and 
welcoming Christmas Day dinner open to all. 

Bounty of Bethlehem is now seeking its next director—a community-
minded leader who feels called to serve, enjoys organizing teams, 
and thrives on bringing people together for a shared purpose. This 
primarily volunteer role (with a stipend of up to $5,000) offers the 
opportunity to work alongside returning volunteers, partner 
organizations like The Salvation Army and the Community 
Foundation of Henderson County, and an experienced board.

The new director will oversee event planning and logistics, lead 
volunteer coordination, manage communications and fundraising 
efforts, and ensure that every detail of the event comes together in 
time for the big day.

If you find joy in service and in uniting the community for something 
meaningful and fun, we encourage you to learn more and consider 
applying.

Full job description is on the next tab called New Director 
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